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For those who were with PCSNW in years past, our Newsletter used to be called the Two-Minute Tuesday 

(hopefully it was just a two minute read for you) and today I’m sending one out to all of you as we get closer 

and closer to the school year. 

 

Mark your calendars and plan ahead: 

1. Parent Meeting is scheduled for 6:30 p.m. on Friday, August 27 (next week!) Bring a 

camp chair and join us under the trees at the school for this important meeting.  Every family needs 

to be represented and each parent who attends can have their name in a draw for a new PCSNW t-

shirt!  We’ll see you there! 

2. The next day after the Parent Meeting is our annual Work Bee! We will be starting at 8:00 a.m. 

on Saturday, August 28 (next week!) to get the school and grounds ready for the 2021-2022 

academic year.  Come for a few hours at any point between 8-4pm and bring any tools that you have 

handy that might help with cleaning, sweeping, fixing, etc.  Hours worked count toward your 

volunteer hours for the year. 

3.  Thank you to those who have filled in the Parent Survey – due before the first day of school 

(September 1st)!  Currently 25% of our families have filled it out…did you?  Here’s the link: 

 PCSNW Parent Survey 2021-2022  

4. Our website is getting updates – the latest and greatest: 

a. Calendar 

b. School Supplies 

 

We are so looking forward to seeing the students on Wednesday, September 1st (K-12) and our new PreK 

students on Tuesday, September 7. 

 

Blessings to you! 

Scott 

 

Two-Minute 

Tuesday 

https://forms.gle/4UWSzknMhZNcfKjR8
https://pcsnw.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/464/2021/08/PCSNW-2021-2022-Parent-Edition.pdf
https://pcsnw.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/464/2021/08/School-Supply-List-2021-2022.pdf

